
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 June 2022 
 

 
Dear Resident,  
 
 
Many of you have expressed feeling taken by surprise over our plans for 153 Bonair Crescent and upset 
that we didn’t get in touch sooner. I agree that we should have talked with you much earlier than we 
did, and I am sorry for this. 
 
We want to start over and engage properly with your community. We have suspended any decision 
about how we progress the site so we can genuinely listen and understand your aspirations for the area. 
In our experience, most Kāinga Ora customers are positive members of their communities, but we 
acknowledge some residents are opposed to public housing. There are also many people we have not 
yet heard from, and we want to understand their views. 
 
Kāinga Ora will continue to keep residents informed throughout the engagement process, and we will 
ensure there will be plenty of opportunities for us to hear from everyone concerned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
Taina Jones 
Regional Director North and West 
 
 
 
 
 
To find out more and to provide feedback, please visit https://letstalk.kaingaora.govt.nz/bonair 
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27th July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
Many of you have expressed feeling taken by surprise over our plans for 153 Bonair Crescent and 
upset that we didn’t get in touch sooner. I agree that we should have talked with you much earlier 
than we did, and I am sorry for this. 
 
We want to start over and engage properly with your community. We have suspended any decision 
about how we progress the site so we can genuinely listen and understand your aspirations for the area. 
 
In our experience, most Kāinga Ora customers are positive members of their communities, but we 
acknowledge some residents are opposed to public housing. There are also many people we have not 
yet heard from, and we want to understand their views. 
 
Kāinga Ora will continue to keep residents informed throughout the engagement process, and we will 
ensure there will be plenty of opportunities for us to hear from everyone concerned. 
 
A feedback form is enclosed in case you want to provide written feedback.  These forms can be sent 
back to us in the envelope provided or dropped off in a box available in the Orewa Library.  
 
Ngā mihi 

 
 
 

Taina Jones 
Regional Director 
North and West Auckland 
 
 
 
 
 
To find out more and to provide feedback, please visit https://letstalk.kaingaora.govt.nz/bonair 
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